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Hello,  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this testimony. I suddenly find myself looking 

at being designated a “criminal” because of some votes from 3 years ago, at a time 

when we know that not all votes cast were legal. 

 

I’d like to ask you all to consider taking steps to stop this measure and put a new one 

in its place once we have secure voting in place.  The political climate of the world 

and at home is different now than what it was in 2022. We see continued charges of 

ethical violations against our governor, sexual abuse in many Oregon schools that 

goes untalked about. Children in Oregon schools are far more likely to experience 

sexual abuse or harassment from a teacher than a live shooter situation.   

 

This law and this measure only effect the law abiding non criminal American citizen 

amongst us. It makes criminals out of many patriots while we watch businesses being 

shot and firebombed without a word of condemnation from Tina Kotek and more.  

 

This is not the time to enact an old measure and support it.  

 

 

Thank you  

Scott Dale  

Molalla, Oregon 


